
Update on Case for Grade Pay 

5400 to AEs 

The OA 3541/2016 filed by ARTEE for grant of 

Grade Pay 5400 to all eligible AEs on completion 

of 4 years of service came up for hearing in CAT 

Delhi. 

After consultation with authorities, the HoŶ’ble 
Ministry of I & B has submitted that they want to 

file the reply, so court gave a short  time for that 

and the  next date of  hearing is on 8
th

 December 

2016. 

Meanwhile, as per sources, the HoŶ’ble MiŶistry 
is likely to submit their consent to generalize the 

benefit in their reply. 

IŶ today’s heariŶg PresideŶt hiŵself was preseŶt. 
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